

Grace Preschool Parents Volunteer Form

Parent involvement helps make Grace Preschool a success! Your participation is encouraged and greatly appreciated. Please fill out this sheet and return it to the "Parents" envelope on the Parent Bulletin Board. If you are willing to shadow one of the chairs to learn more about the volunteer position - contact Anne McLain, President of our Parent Group

I would like to:	
Help with the	Holiday Bazaar on Friday, NOVEMBER 17 th
Specifically, I will:	
Help w	rith the Auction
Help w	vith the Bake Sale and Dishes-to-Go
Help w	vith the Greens Sale
Other ways I may be ab	ole to help with the Bazaar :
Help with L	unch with Santa on Friday, December 8 th
Help with t	the Ice Cream Social on Saturday, February 10 th
Help with	Teacher Appreciation Day –Spring TBA
•	for your help and support. If you have tact Anne McLain at 202-340-4981 or il.com
Parent's Name:	
Dhono:	Email: